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Language Arts: Next week we will work on:   

 

Essential question: How can you help out at home?  

Focus letter: long a 

High frequency word: help, too 

 

Math: Next week we will continue our study of subtraction. 

 

 
Additional Information: 

 There is an early dismissal on Friday, April 21th.  PM kindergarten will not be in 

session on that day.  

 The children will be making a special Mother’s Day gift.  Please send in $3.00 in an 

envelope with your child’s name by Thursday, April 20th. 

 We will be ordering special “Kindergrad” tshirts for the children to wear at our end-

of-year picnic.  An order form has been sent home with your child.   

 

What can I work on at home? 

 Sight word lists 

 Subtraction fluency 

 Printing first and last name 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

 Friday, April 21st – no PM 

kindergarten 


